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TASMANIAN SQUASH RACQUETS ASSOCIATION INC MEETING NOTES

December 3rd 2017 at 8pm
1. Present: Leon Barnett, Michael Brown Julie Smith Kingston, Diane Kinghorn, Robert Clyde, Kent Harbutt
2. Apologies: none
3. Confirmation of Minutes: Michael B, Seconder Anne Collins
4. Business Arising: Robert spoke about Jayden and Terry and the support being given to juniors.
Michael is working on the website and Julie sent information to assist him.

5. Declaration of Interests: None

6. Reports and related items: Leon has reports from Mark Hudson.

1st – STPP Mark wants to continue. He has the Chairman’s endorsement. 2 positions will need to be filled. Leon will draft a submission ready for the January meeting. A letter of thanks to Steve Lee and Angie Desire will also be drafted. The STPP financial Statement was endorsed by Di and Robert.

2nd - Leon suggested a letter of congratulations be sent to David Mulcahy for the excellent running of the City of Clarence tournament. Also ask David to instigate a higher entry fee for non-affiliates in 2018.

Suggestion was that all clubs be sent a similar letter (drafted by Leon) and keep plugging for any tournament be put on the Squash Tasmania calendar including Tas Masters. Wynyard may revive its tournament in 2018 so that be added to the calendar. Racquetball - Leon will chat to Mark Cleary and Leigh Mitchell about dates, affiliation and racquetball in Hobart.

The Pathways calendar is looking fine.
3rd – the social membership fee could be cheaper to attract more members which will assist submissions for grants. This will cover some insurance and the matrix costs. Deloraine, Newstead and Launceston will be approached in 2018. Kent suggested there may need to be a new category of membership which could be voted on at the up coming AGM.

4th – Before the most recent Squash Australia AGM, Leon had a chat with the representative from Marsh Insurance with the idea of having a phone hook up with all Tas club reps. To discuss insurance issues.

5th – registration fees must be sent out before the Feb 4th AGM 

All items asked to be accepted -  Michael, seconder Robert.

7. Treasurer’s Report: Michael explained the transfer of monies between B&E and the Commonwealth Bank. The account is healthy. He suggested some money be allocated to cover Chris Doig and Robert for the work they have undertaken with students plus Leon’s coaching classes. 

Jayden Wadd – offer him some money as a gesture of good will for the work he has done.
Performance Pathways – there has been some loss but that was not unexpected.

Acceptance of Treasurer’s report: Di Kinghorn, Seconded Robert Clyde.

8. General Business:
 - more ideas for obtaining money to cover a variety of groups discussed at this meeting.

-  clarify the affiliation fees for 2018

 - Jayden Wadd should be made aware of the Wynyard club

 - nominations for the Ian Hocking medal to be put forward for the AGM.

 -  a spread sheet of past recipients will be distributed to members 

 - Coach educator. Chris Doig may be interested. He needs to be formally asked. 

 - ask juniors to be more involved at Level 1 both as educator and referees. This may assist to keep them involved.

 - there will be an advertisement on the website for Pathway positions.

 - closing date for 2018 ST committee positions 24th Jan 2018.

Next Meeting: Sunday 28th January 2018 @ 7pm via phone hook up.
AGM 4th February 2018 @ Devonport Squash Club.

9. Close 8.13pm
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